
 

Autobiography Project  

Joshua Cotter 
June 30, 2011 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

The special project of distributing 120,000 copies of True Father’s Autobiography is moving forward with 
great results thanks to the dedicated team of volunteers from throughout America! Help is still needed as 
we strive to offer completion of the goal to our True Parents within this month. 

Please read the following memo from Rev. Berg and do your best to help with this historic project. 

Thank you, 

 

Rev. Joshua Cotter 

Executive Vice President 

HSA-UWC USA 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Dear Family, 

Greetings from Las Vegas. With your great assistance, we have now passed the 90,000 mark in 
distributing True Father’s autobiographies! Thank you for your dedication and effort. We have fulfilled 
three-fourths of True Parents’ request of distributing 120,000 copies. As a sign of its importance, all 
distribution volunteers are invited to attend the next Las Vegas Hoon Dok Hwe with our True Parents. 

We now have 30,000 autobiographies in stock here for distribution, in both English and Spanish versions. 
We are having a wonderful experience at a Hispanic supermarket where 1,000 Spanish versions were 
given out at a book table last weekend! We are now setting up more supermarket locations throughout 
the city. As we distribute the books, we also collect contact information for inviting the recipients to attend 
our educational programs and Sunday service. 

You can still be a part of this historic autobiography project! Those of you who speak Spanish can 
really help with our Hispanic distribution and outreach. Others are greatly needed to help accomplish the 
distribution goal of 120,000 copies within this month! Please join us now by registering at 
http://shiningcitykingdom.com. 

We also need financial support to pay for the autobiographies awaiting distribution. Your donation of 
$5.00 per book can be counted as part of your family’s goal of 430 books as directed by True Parents. 



Your name is placed inside of each book associated with your donation, so you are directly represented 
as the books are given out by our distribution team.  

Book donations can be submitted at www.bit.ly/biobooks. Donations are also welcome to support the 
overall distribution effort. These can be submitted at www.bit.ly/bio-donations. For donations by check, 
please contact Lorna Todd at 702-824-1560 or lorna4tfabvegas@gmail.com.  

Thank you again for helping make a victorious offering to our True Parents through the Las Vegas 
autobiography project. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Rev. Staffan Berg 

State Pastor, Nevada and Arizona 

 


